
ICAR-NIANP Organized Technical Workshop on Fodder 

A customized technical workshop was organized for the field officers of Karnataka Milk 

Federation (KMF) on the importance of fodder and its management  for economic dairying. The 

programme was arranged in three batches (9th, 12th and 14th June 2023) and a total of 103 

officers participated. The Importance of dry fodder and its enrichment, newer varieties of green 

fodder and their cultivation practices were dealt in detail. The programme included a visit to 

the fodder farm of ICAR-NIANP and demonstration of silage making in drums. In each batch of 

training, an interactive session was arranged for the exchange of ideas and future needs. The 

inaugural session was graced by Dr Raghavendra Bhatta, Director, ICAR-NIANP and Dr 

Basavaraj, Director, KMF other Senior Officers of KMF. The programme was coordinated by Dr 

NKS Gowda and Dr K Giridhar. 


